Mark Chlebek to Head Pan-EMEA Ingram Micro Division
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Ingram Micro announces a change of leadership-- Mark Chlebek replaces Robert Beck as
executive director of the distributor's pan-EMEA division, managing relationships with
pan-EMEA vendor partners.

_
Beck will "gradually withdraw from the day-to-day business," before ending his 25 year career
with the distributor.

A 20-year company veteran, having joined Ingram in 1997, Chlebek takes responsibility for
"purchasing and business management" for regional vendor partners managed by the
distributor on a centralised basis. As part of the EMEA senior management team he reports to
global group president of EMEA Mark Snider.

"I'm excited to have Mark Chlebek coming into this strategic role. Mark brings with him years of
EMEA-wide experience driving innovation and growth for our business. | am looking forward to
working with him in his new capacity", Snider says. "I'd like to take this opportunity to thank
Robert Beck for his many years of service and dedication to Ingram Micro. I'd also like to thank
him for volunteering to help with a smooth transition, ensuring Ingram Micro business will
continue without interruption to our vendor and customer partners."

Chlebek is but one recent promotion in Ingram management-- in February the distribution giant
appointed Jacek Murawski as VP of EMEA vender engagement, with Ginter Schiessl and Jordi
Mufioz reporting into him in roles overseeing the management of partnerships with volume and
value vendors respectively.

Go Ingram Micro



http://www.ingrammicro.com/IMD_WASWeb/jsp/login/corporate.jsp

